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Mt Remarkable Gold Exploration Recommences 
 
King River Resources would like to advise that gold exploration will recommence at the Mt Remarkable 
Project over the next 24 hours. 
 
An RC drill rig is located onsite and the current budgeted drill program allows for 2500 metres of drilling 
(~30 holes). This program may be further expanded depending on outcomes. 
 
Drilling commences on recently identified vein targets whilst new drill pads will be finalised for the drill 
testing of Trudi extensions and the Jennifer Vein. (Please refer to details provided in ASX release dated 
2/5/2019) 
 
A new ground magnetic survey will also be conducted to the east of The Trudi vein where the structure is 
currently interpreted to trend off under hill cover. 
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